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 THE LINK 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

With only three weeks remaining until we reach the 
May half term break, time certainly seems to be flying 
by.  Next week Year 11 students begin their 'summer 
series' of assessments which will contribute toward the 
teacher assessed grade when the time comes.  We are 
immensely proud of Year 11 who have continued to 
work with focus and determination - well done! 

We are keeping a close eye on the Government           
announcements regarding further restrictions being    
lifted which may impact on school life, so we will keep 
you informed of any changes accordingly. 

Enjoy the weekend 

John Parr 

Headteacher 

Accelerated Reader  
 

Once again well done to the following  students for reaching their  

targets. 
 
         

 

 

 

 

  

 

Year 7 
Tilly Carter 
Emily Kirkwood 
Sky Milner 
Lowri Morris 
Abdullah Ozsevgec 
Olivia Whiting 
Toby Williams 

Year 8 
Tate Crippin 
Euan France 
Sadie Singleton 
Jack Smout 
Maisie White 
 

LATERAL FLOW TEST REPORTING 

If you should report an incorrect lateral flow test result, it is 

 possible to void the result by rescanning the barcode. You will 

then need to take another test. If you no longer have the barcode 

then it is possible to report the error by calling 119.  

Year 9 

Elizabeth Creffield  

Isobel Devey 

Finn Feeney 

Evie Jackson 

Amelie Northwood 

Jack Parr  

Brooke Stovold 

Bluthner 6'grand piano for sale £500  
Sold as seen 
Buyer to arrange collection and 
transport. 
Please contact Marilyn Gibbs at the 
school if interested by Friday 14th 
May 2021. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

With the re-opening of non-essential shops we will be 

tightening up our expectations for school uniform. Please 

refer to our school website for further clarification.  

Please can we remind you of the following: 

•  Students are only permitted to wear a single pair 

of stud earrings and a watch. 

• Energy drinks are not permitted 

• All mobile phones should be off and kept in bags.  

 

Thank you for your ongoing support.  

http://www.churchstretton.shropshire.sch.uk/your-school-uniform


Key Stage 3 Student of the Week  

Winners and nominees for this week are listed below…. 

Siobhan Morris Nominated by Miss Whitcombe for excellent fielding skills during rounders and good tactical     

awareness 

Jess Wilding   Nominated by Mrs Mackechnie for excellent work on sequencing   

Will Pearson Nominated by Mrs Hough for William’s resilience in French and he is producing some excellent pieces of 

work as a result. 

Charlie Hatton Nominated Mrs Walker for excellent Art work and high achievement. 

This week’s nominations:  

 

Mrs Scott Rosie Carr Outstanding effort in Maths 

Mrs Scott Jodie Shelton Outstanding effort in Maths 

Mrs Scott Annabelle Kirkwood Outstanding effort in Maths 

Mrs Scott Evie Jackson Excellent effort in Maths 

Mrs Scott Daisy Swain Excellent effort in Maths 

Mrs Mackechnie Kardo Al-Alimi Excellent work on sequences 

Mrs Mackechnie Janea Andrews Excellent work on sequences 

Mrs Mackechnie Lily Atkin Excellent work on sequences 

Mrs Mackechnie Ollie Cummins Excellent work on sequences 

Mrs Mackechnie Jake Edwards Excellent work on sequences 

Mrs Mackechnie Rosanna Price Excellent work on sequences 

Mrs Mackechnie Jordy Simpson Excellent work on sequences 

Mrs Mackechnie Jess Whilding Excellent work on sequences 

Mrs Mackechnie Owen Thomas Effort with trigonometry 

Mrs Mackechnie Sophie Mansell Consistent hard work on trigonometry 

Mrs Mackechnie Wiola Sewry Consistent hard work on trigonometry 

Mrs Mackechnie Daisy Deards Consistent hard work on trigonometry 

Mrs Mackechnie Beth Hunter Consistent hard work on trigonometry 

Mrs Mackechnie Morgan Gray Consistent hard work on trigonometry 

Mrs Mackechnie Merve Ozsevgec Consistent hard work on trigonometry 

Mrs Walker Dexter Crippin For excellent Art work and high achievement. 

Mrs Walker Charlie Hatton For excellent Art work and high achievement. 

Mrs Walker Ruby Jammaz For excellent Art work and high achievement. 

Mrs Walker Chloe Selley For excellent Art work and high achievement. 

Mrs Walker Jordy Simpson For excellent Art work and high achievement. 

Mrs Walker Chloe Walder For excellent Art work and high achievement. 

Mr Roberts Amelie Beavis Excellent work in English 

Mrs Hough Ella Roberts Excellent effort in geography assessment. This led to her gaining a good mark 

too   

Mrs Hough Gregory Walker Excellent geography assessment piece. Well done!   

Mrs Hough Melissa Karakulah Excellent geography assessment piece. Well done!   

Mrs Hough Max Hallum Excellent geography assessment piece. Well done!   

Mrs Hough Harley Davis Harley is really trying in French and this has had a real impact on his studies. 

Well done!   

Mrs Hough William Pearson I am very impressed with William’s resilience in French and he is producing 
some excellent pieces of work as a result. 

Mrs Hough Annabelle Kirkwood Excellent work ethic in French. Well done!   

Mrs Mackechnie Isobel Devey Excellent work on trigonometry 

Miss Whitcombe Erin Robinson For a well developed tennis drill and excellent delivery during the lesson 

Miss Whitcombe Siobhan Morris Excellent fielding skills during rounders and good tactical awareness 



 

 Lucy Poole is one of our Journalists for Focus. She is a budding writer who has also just had an article about lockdown   

 published in the “My Shrewsbury” magazine.   







 




